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Hi I’m Tas – I am the owner/Managing Director of 9MN. Since establishing 9 
Months in 2001, I am most proud of all the alumni who still keep in touch and 
have fond memories of the nursery. Many of our children have now finished 
university and are on their various career paths and it blows me away that I 
have been a part of this journey. I never tire of spending time with children in 
the early years, as those of us in the profession know ‘By learning you will teach, 
by teaching you will learn’ And I have learned a lot form the children around me. 
 

I am the Deputy Manager of 9MN and the Preschool Lead. I have been with 9MN 

since 2004. I have worked with most of the age groups over the years but cannot 

imagine working anywhere other than the Preschool room now. I love taking the 

children on new adventures and helping them to get ready for big school. In my 

spare time I love exercising and spending time with my family 

I’m Kim the Office Manager at 9MN and have been in the role since September 

2018. I am also an ex-parent of 9MN with a son who has now completed 4 years 

at university! 

For many years I worked in corporate HR, and I really wanted a change.  I decided 

to try out office management within the primary and early years sector and so 

far, I haven’t looked back.  I am in awe of how the practitioners nurture the 

children at 9MN and bring them along on their learning journeys, it is certainly a 

calling. 

I’m proud to say I took up running during lockdown, starting with couch to 5k! I 

can now run comfortably for more than an hour, I never thought in a million years 

that would be possible for me. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

        

My name is Neena, and I’ve been working in childcare for nearly 40 years and 

have been with 9MN since 2014.  Therefore, I have a lot of experience and a 

genuine passion for early years.  I have a very patient nature that has stood me 

well as a child minder, now as a practitioner and also as a grandmother.  

Becoming a grandmother has been the icing on the cake and I love nothing 

more than taking my grandchild out for the day we’ll go on woodland 

adventures to the park or museums. 

I am Kirti and I have been working at 9MN since 2016. 

I love working at 9MN because I really like to work with the babies and be part 

of their childhood journey.  My highest priority within my role is to ensure the 

safety of the babies. 

I completed my level 3 course in childcare and choose to work with the 

children because it is what I love to do.  I can also incorporate some of my own 

hobbies such as singing, drawing and general crafting into daily activities to 

promote special days and festivals. 

My name is Mubashra, and I have been with 9MN since 2018. 

I am the Chef at 9MN and love cooking fresh homemade recipes for the 

children and staff to enjoy.  It’s lovely to know that I am contributing to the 

children’s health and wellbeing with my cooking, and it is wonderful to pop 

into the rooms and see all of the children enjoy my cooking! 

I am Joana and I’ve been with 9MN since 2015, since changing my career. 

I have experience different roles, working in different rooms and have 

thoroughly enjoyed them all.  I find caring and developing the children very 

rewarding and always aim to ensure they feel safe and secure.  Every day I go 

home knowing I have taught a child something new and have made a 

contribution to their future. 

In my spare time I like jogging and socialising with my friend and family. 



 
 

  

 

  

Hi, I am Agnayee but everyone calls me Happy! 
 
I have been working at 9MN since August 23, and I love helping the babies 
along their learning journey and helping them to cultivate good habits. 
I have very fond memories of inspirational teachers at my own school who 
helped me, and this is what has brought me to the world of Early Years 
Education. 
 
After a year and a half working with school aged children, I am really looking 
forward to engaging with the babies and feel enthusiastic and motivated with 
this new opportunity. 
 

Hi, I’m Khadeeja, I’ve been working at 9 Months Nursery since Augst 2023. 

I love working at 9MN as it allows me to work with children, which I’m very 

passionate about.  I’m very grateful that I am able to make an impact in their 

growth and learning. 

I’m a trained graphic designer and make-up artist.   

I really enjoy being creative and have found many opportunities within 9MN to 

show off my creative side! 

My name is Ramandeep, and I have been with 9MN since May 2023.  I love 

working in a nursery, it’s heartwarming to play a role in shaping young minds, 

seeing the children grow, learn and explore the world around them. 

I enjoy organising art and craft sessions with the children, sparking their 

creativity and fostering a love for artistic expression.  It is a joy to see them 

explore their imagination through art. 



    

 

  

Hi, I’m Mirela and I’ve had the privilege of being a part of the 9MN family since 

October 2023!  Working at 9MN is an absolute delight because it’s all about 

the little ones and their incredible growth journey.  I find immense joy in being 

a part of their learning experience, helping them take their first steps, utter 

their first words and explore the world around them. 

I’m an avid walker and music enthusiast. I love taking long walks in the serene 

outdoors, where I can clear my mind and recharge, all while listening to my 

favourite tunes. Whether I’m exploring natures beauty or simply grooving to 

the rhythm of life outside of work.  It’s a pleasure to be part of this nurturing 

community, both inside and outside of the playroom, where every day is filled 

with wonder and laughter. 

Hello, I’m Harleen and I started working at 9MN in June 2023.  Frankly 

speaking I am here because I love children.  I enjoy teaching children, 

especially through art, which I really enjoy. 

Out of work I really enjoy watching Korean dramas, I have to watch them with 

subtitles as unfortunately I don’t speak the language! 


